
January. 16th 2016

Wow time flies -Happy New Year! 

Welcome back!  I hope you have had a really 
nice holiday with your family.  We have a few 
weeks before our Chinese New Year holiday 
begins so we are working hard to have fun and 
learn a lot.  Many classes have been looking 
ahead at the new year and new semester and 
setting goals. TCIS Lower School continues to 
growth and shine this year!
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Tuesday - Thursday 
 Jan. 17-19 

Flea Market *please bring 
in a donation for the 

market or buy something 
to help victims of the 

floods in Southern 
Thailand 

Wednesday - Jan. 18th 
Grade 3 Thai field trip 

Thursday - Jan. 19th 
Grade 2 Thai field trip 

Tuesday - Jan. 24th 
Chinese New Year 

Assembly (details below) 

Thursday - Jan. 26th 
No Uniform Day 

Chinese New Year Break 
Begins! 

Monday -Feb. 6th 
Back to School
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Upcoming  Events!
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Field Trips 

We have many great Thai educational 
opportunities last week and coming up this 
week. 

Wednesday 1/18 - Grade 3 

Thursday 1/19 - Grade 2

Thank you to all the teachers for supporting our 
students on these trips so it can be truly educational 
and fun.  Please be reminded that parent chaperones 
are not needed and parents riding the school bus is 
not permitted.  Thank you for your understanding.

Chinese New Year Celebration 
at TCIS 

Tuesday - January 24th                                        
9:30-10:30 5th floor gym special assembly

10:30-1:00 booths 

Parents are welcome to come and enjoy the 
festivities and excitement

Questions, Comments, Concerns, 
Compliments 

Please do not hesitate to come to the LS office we 
are here for you!
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1. TCIS now has a 
new floor and 
improved AC 

units in our 2nd 
floor gym 

2. TCIS now has 
AC in the canteen 

- remember to 
keep the doors 

closed 

3. TCIS has placed 
netting on the LS  

building to 
improve safety 

4. A new music 
hall is about to 
open Jan. 20th

Renovations
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